
The Deputy Consulate General, Mr. Miyata Kenji visited our department and interacted with 

the Academic Mentor of the Department of International Relations Dr. Bernard D’Sami, and 

the coordinator of the department Dr. Nansi. P on February 22, 2024. Mr. Miyata Kenji was 

elated to know that Loyola College has a department of International Relations. His discussion 

with Dr. Bernard D’Sami and Dr. Nansi included the department’s future course of academic 

and cultural actions involving various embassies, think tanks, media and so on and so forth. He 

presented The Diplomatic Bluebook 2023 for the students of the Department of International 

Relations. He also expressed confidence to collaborate more in the future with the Department 

of International Relations.  

 

 



 


